
February 2018 Download and print Newsletters on website 
in color at www.lasallegolf.com, 

Golfers, join our Saturday morning 
game at 10:00 a.m. and Sunday after-

noon game at 1:00 p.m. Everyone enters 
for $3.00 per person, $1of the $3 goes 

for Golf Course Projects.  Join the 
fun ! ! 

2-Person Scramble . . . .  . . . . . .March 24th 
Starts at 2:00 p.m. 18 Holes with Crawfish 
Boil afterwards. Directors: Alton Gajan & 
Adam Williams 
 
3-Person Scramble . . . . . . . . . . . April 14th 
   Directors . . Dr. Kendrick / Carl Newburg 
 
2-Person Hully Gully Tournament May 19 th 
   Director . . . Slick Joiner 
 
Catahoula-LaSalle 
Bank Annual 4-Ball. . . .  . .  June 8, 9 & 10th 
 
JHS 2-Man Scramble. . . . . . . . . . . June 29th 
 
Club Championship . . . . . . . . . . . July 8th 
  Director:  Craig Edwards 
 
Lion’s Club Tournament . . . . . . .  July 20tht 
   
Ryder Cup . .(Tentative Date) . . August 25th  
  LaSalle vs Winnfield Here 
  Director: Dr. Kendrick 
 
    
Ryder Cup . .(Tentative Date). . . . .  TBA 
  LaSalle vs Panola Woods There 
  Director: Dr. Kendrick 
 
More information such as Tee Times, Entry 
Fees, Entry Forms, etc can be found on web-
site www.lasallegolf.com 

 2018 Tournament Schedule 
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ON  

GREENS 

DON’T FORGET 
 
Members can easily setup au-
tomatic payments for Monthly 
Membership Dues, Cart Shed 
Rental, Pro Shop Charges 
and Tournament Fees.   
 
We can set it up so that you 
can have your bank automati-
cally transfer from your check-
ing account to the Clubs 
checking account your month-
ly payments OR you can have 
you payment automatically 
charged to your credit card.  
 
Forms are available at the Pro 
Shop or you can download 
form at www.lasallegolf.com, 
Forms, Online Payment 
Forms and mail completed 
form to LaSalle Golf, P O Box 
2736, Jena, LA 71342 or hand 
deliver to Pro Shop.  Never 
worry about paying late again. 
 
Questions… call Carl at (318)
992-6938.  We can even set it 
up on the phone.  You can 
cancel this service at any time 
if your not completely satis-
fied.     

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE  
 
You get a free month’s 
membership for each 
new member you get to 
join.  The new member 
just fills out the new 
member form listing 
who influenced him to 
join.. New Membership 
Fee is waived. All he 
has to do is pay first 
month dues. You get a 
free membership after 
new member has paid 
two months dues.  
 
Everyone wins ! !   

MEMBERSHIP 
ASSESSMENT 
 

SEE PAGE TWO 
FOR MORE  
INFORMATION.. 

 
 

2018 Bd. Of Directors  
Officers 

President:   Slick Joiner 
Vice President:  Dr. Robert Kendrick 
Sec/Treas.: Carl Newburg 



MEBMERSHIP ASSESSMENT 
 

Messages from Board Members: 
————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 
"After much discussion, the unanimous decision of the board is to add a $100 assessment for each member on the 
March 2018 statement. 
 
The funds generated will be dedicated to necessary pool upgrades and improvements expected to cost approximately 
$15,000.00.  The pool is vital to the club since some members ONLY use the pool, never play golf, but have always 
supported and helped pay for necessary improvements to our course. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Slick or any Board Member.  

Darrell McCartney 
 

—————————————————————————————————————-- 
"There will be a $100 member assessment on the March 2018 statement 
              as unanimously approved by your Board of Directors at it's January 2018 meeting. 
              The funds raised will be dedicated to necessary pool maintenance and improvements expected to cost 
              a minimum of $15,000.00, and for which funds are otherwise unavailable.  This assessment may be  
              broken up into two payments upon request."  

Dr. Robert Kendrick and Steve Kendrick 
 
———————————————————————————————————————————— 
 Repairs are a must for our swimming pool which will cost a minimum of $15,000.  
Each member will be assessed $100 on their March Billing Statement which if need  
be can be made in two payments of $50. A large number of our members belong to the 
Club only to use the pool and their membership helps keep our Club including our golf  
course open. Your support will be very much appreciated by everyone. 
Carl Newburg, Layne McGuffee, Joe Wilson, Slick Joiner 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
These comments above are from several of our Board of Directors.  No one wants to raise dues or 
have assessments but sometime there is just no other way in order to maintain our Club and it’s fa-
cilities.  The secret to keeping the dues low and not having to have assessments is to increase the 
number of members.   The membership drive is still in force.  If you influence a new member and 
they fill out the Membership Drive Form after they pay two months dues you get a FREE MONTH’S 
DUES.  By having an up to date well functioning pool we may be able to attract more new mem-
bers.  In Parish guest are welcome to pay a guest fee and play two rounds of golf to see if they 
would like to join.  In order to have a golf course we need the members that only use the pool. Now 
is the time to step up and support the upgrade.  Everyone wins ! !  
 
All Board of Directors agreed unanimously that an assessment was the best solution to this matter 
of updating and improving the pool.   
 
 
 
 




